
        GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

                                                          Thursday, March 12, 2020 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Meatball Sub 

   Hot Dog   

 

 

BIRTHDAYS: None   

 

 

 

1. Attention Adventurers! Gurrie's RPG Club will be meeting after school Friday until 4 

p.m. in the culinary arts room.  Please remember to bring your character sheets and 

chromebooks.  New members are always welcome to join in!!!  If you have any 

questions, please see Mr. Walsen, Mr. Tooth, or Doc Mac.  See everyone Friday! 

 

2. Reminder to all underwater robotics stem club members we will meet today until 4pm for 

our post intramural celebration and to plan for the Road to Regionals. All members must 

attend this meeting. See Mrs. Halper if you have any questions. 

 

3. All wrestlers please report to the small gym after school. There will be a team meeting 

with the coaches. Thank you. 

 

 

4. Please join us in congratulating Meraly Rubio, who is this years recipient of the School 

Citizen of the Year award for Gurrie Middle School. Meraly was nominated and selected 

for this honor as a result of her good citizenship, focus on academic growth and 

excellence, and always demonstrating Gurries expectations of being ready, respectful, 

and safe. She will be honored this afternoon along with students from other schools 

across the west Cook County region at West Leyden High School. Congratulations, 

Meraly! 

 

 

 


